
 
 
 
 
 
Science for Africa Foundation call for proposals  
 
Through the Being Mental Health initiative, the Science for Africa Foundation has launched a call 
for proposals to fund cutting-edge research, strengthen research ecosystems as well as 
empower mental health professionals and innovators across Africa, Asia, Europe and Latin 
America.  
 
Funding will be allotted to researchers in priority countries whose networks comprise peers from 
other such countries and collaborators from across the globe. It is envisioned that the funded 
projects will promote global collaboration to understand and predict the long-term effects of 
stressors on young people's mental health and help inform treatments and approaches that 
effectively address these stressors. 
 
Read more: 
 

• Funding for multidisciplinary networks researching mental health stressors among 
young people 

• The call for applications 
• The Being Initiative: Call for applications budget guidelines 
• The Being Initiative: Call for applications guidance notes 

 
 
Final closing date: 19 April 2024 

https://www.ufs.ac.za/docs/librariesprovider41/announcements/mental-health-stressors-among-young-people.pdf?sfvrsn=98000e20_2
https://www.ufs.ac.za/docs/librariesprovider41/announcements/mental-health-stressors-among-young-people.pdf?sfvrsn=98000e20_2
https://scienceforafrica.foundation/funding/funding-multidisciplinary-networks-researching-mental-health-stressors-among-young-people
https://www.ufs.ac.za/docs/librariesprovider41/announcements/being-initiative-call-for-applications---budget-guidelines.pdf?sfvrsn=c0070e20_2
https://www.ufs.ac.za/docs/librariesprovider41/announcements/being-initiative-call-for-applications-2024.pdf?sfvrsn=cc070e20_2

